
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LANELL ENDRES, INTERIM CITY ADMIN/FINANCE DIRECTOR  
 
SUBJECT:     2019 MEDICAL INSURANCE   
 
MEETING DATE: OCTOBER 16, 2018 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The City of Cannon Falls currently provides employee medical insurance through Health 
Partners.  We received notification that Health Partners’ insurance premiums were 
going to increase by 20%.  Staff met with our insurance broker, Bill Singer from AT 
Group, to discuss options in lowering the costs.  He reviewed a few options for us to 
consider.  I have asked Mr. Singer to attend the Council meeting to discuss these 
options with the Council and to seek guidance on how the Council would like to proceed 
with our insurance renewal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 
None 

 
 


